
Glen update 27th November . 
Portugal to Africa

Tweed Valley Osprey Project



After tracker silence of 2 
days and presuming the 
worst had happened, the 
tracker has bounced back 
information to reveal that 
Glen is safe and well and was 
flying out at sea heading to 
Africa.



Glen left to fly out 
to sea from 
docklands at 
Péniche in Portugal 
at 9.47am on 25th

November.



The route across the Atlantic Ocean



Glen reached 
Lanzarote at 6.30 pm 
on 26th November 
and continued to 
head towards the 
mainland shores of 
Africa



Glen arrived on the 
mainand at the Baie
de Khnifiss
Biological Reserve in 
Morocco at 
midnight on 26th

November. This is an 
internationally 
important Ramsar 
site with nutrient 
rich waters and 
abundant fish.



He rested for 50 
minutes before 
continuing to 
move south.



Glen eventually stopped 
at a pylon across the 
desert. 
(Arrows show pylons). 
He stopped at 
approximately 2am on 
27th November.
The white arrow indicates 
the last tracked position 
at 9am on 27th November. 
The text box shows the 
data reading from his 
tracker at this point.

Date/Time 2022-11-27 
09:02:55 (UTC+2)

Battery 82% (4041 mV)

Solar I 0 mA

Light 480

Temperature 21 °C

Accelerometer X=-164 Y=-794 
Z=608

GPS fix time 16350 ms

Longitude -12.25317

Latitude 27.984571

Speed 0 km/h

Altitude 70 meters

HDOP 0.9



Close up view of the tracker points at the pylon 


